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MEDIA ADVISORY: CHANGES TO THE COURTS’ RECENT DECISIONS PAGE  
 

Thursday, July 25, 2019 (Halifax, NS) – Changes are coming to the Recent Decisions 
page on the Nova Scotia Courts’ website that will make it easier to find and access 
published court decisions.   
 
The updated page will be similar in layout to other decisions web pages, including those 
on the Supreme Court of Canada and Federal Court websites. The daily decisions email 
will also be changing to a format similar to subscription services for those Courts. 
 
Journalists who are currently receiving the daily decisions email will be automatically 
signed up for the new service. Those who want to opt out of this service should email 
decision@courts.ns.ca.  
 
For those not currently receiving the daily decisions email, you can sign up for our mailing 
list using the link at the bottom of the Searchable Decisions Database page.  
 
The new Recent Decisions page and mailing list sign-up are now active. The old Recent 
Decisions page will be maintained until July 31, as the Courts transition to the new 
system. As of Aug. 1, the old page will be removed, and any existing bookmarks will no 
longer work. Those who have bookmarked the old page are encouraged to update their 
bookmarks to the new page: https://decisia.lexum.com/nsc/en/nav.do.  
 
For information on other resources to assist journalists covering the Nova Scotia Courts, 
including the Courts’ Media Access Guidelines, please visit the Media Page on the Courts’ 
website at http://www.courts.ns.ca/Media_Information/media_home.htm.  
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Media Contact: 
 
Jennifer Stairs 
Communications Director 
Nova Scotia Judiciary 
Cell: 902-221-5257 
Email: stairsjl@courts.ns.ca  
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